
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
DURHAM PLANNING BOARD 

OCTOBER 12, 2022 
 

The Durham Planning Board will meet on Wednesday, October 12, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Council Chambers of the Durham Town Hall, Durham, NH to consider the following application: 
 

Subdivision off Gerrish Drive – Acceptance of application.  Parcel at 91 Bagdad Road 

(address).  Formal application for conservation subdivision for single family and duplex 

houses (18 units total) on 16-acre lot off Gerrish Drive including conditional use for 

wetland crossings.  Marti and Michael Mulhern, property owners.  Map 206, Lot 46.  

Residence B District.   

 

Public comments will not be accepted at this meeting.  If the application is accepted as being 

complete, the board will schedule a Public Hearing.  The expected date of the Public Hearing is 

October 26, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Durham Town Hall.  Public 

comments will be accepted at that meeting.  In the event the public hearing is scheduled for a 

different date, a separate notice with the date of the public hearing will be sent. 
 
The Town is currently using Zoom video chat program to facilitate participation in the 

meeting by the Board members and the public.  Information on how to join Zoom is on the 

Town website at https://www.ci.durham.nh.us/boc_dcatgovernance/zoom-video-conference-

meetings.  The file for this application is available for viewing on the Town website at 

www.ci.durham.nh.us/boc_planning. 
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